From: Susan Doak

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860!
Date: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 1:31:09 PM

To Whom | May Concern:

I strongly support SB 860 because It will require state enforcement of the existing Oregon
Mental Health Parity Law to ensure Oregon consumers have full access to needed mental
health services. | am Licensed Professional Counselor in the state of Oregon. Amid growing
concerns about changes in mental health coverage, it is imperative that we advocate for our
client needs. Thank you for doing the hard work of building legislation that supports the daily
lives of ordinary Oregonians!

Please pass SB 860!
Thank you for your time,

Susan M. Doak, LPC
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